
 

  
 

CIRCULAR 

 

Subject:   Draft Record of the 4th Executive Board Meeting from 4-6 September 2024 
 

 

Dear Executive Board Members, 
 

The Secretariat would like to acknowledge and convey our appreciation for your engagement in 
the 4th Executive Board Meeting held virtually from 4-6 September 2024. 

 
I am pleased to attach the Draft record of the Meeting for your review and feedback.  Kindly send 
any comments and feedback to Apiseta Eti apiseta@sprep.org no later than 30th September 
2024.  
 
Thank you once again for your support and participation in the 4th Executive Board Meeting. 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Sefanaia Nawadra 
Director General 

Att. 

SN/ECS/ae 

FILE:  MTG 1/15 

DATE: 12 September 2024 

CIRCULAR:  24/66 

TO: Members of the 4EBM 2024: 

  (France, Palau, Samoa, Tokelau, United 
 States of America) 

  TROIKA: (Tonga, Tuvalu, United Kingdom) 
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